From: Diane Kuhl

Sent: 26/02/2025 10:46:53 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: RE: DA2024/1216 - North Harbour Marina proposed upgrade

Northern Beaches Council

E: council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Re DA 2024/1216 — North Harbour Marina Proposal

Dear Council team,

I write this email of support regarding DA2024/1216.

I support the proposed upgrades to North Harbour Marina outlined in DA2024/1216 and believe it
addresses, in a comprehensive and responsible way, all the lequued upgrade issues, from access to
waterways for all recreational boating communities to positive environmental sustainability results.

I envisage that the upgrade outcomes will enhance the Community especially with the proposed
removal of 10 swing moorings plus the addition of modern dinghy, paddleboard, canoe and kayak
organized storage solutions. The removal of the 10 moorings will give an increase in width of the
waterway channel which will greatly improve navigation and waterway safety.

The health benefits of activities such as kayaking, canoeing and paddleboarding, are numerous and they
are fast becoming very popular activities. Improvements to waterway access for these activities will be
greatly appreciated by participants of these activities and I believe this upgrade proposal represents a
responsible plan with sustainable methods.

Yours truly,

Diane Kuhl

348 Bobbin Head Road

NORTH TURRAMURRA NSW 2074
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